
	
	

	

CENTRAL SCHOOL NEW FAMILY 
ORIENTATION FOR 1st-4th Grade 

 
 

Do you have a new 1st-4th grader? 
Please join us for a welcome and orientation for 

new students and their parents. 
	
	

Thursday August 31, 
2017 

6:15 -7:30 p.m. ** 
*Check in will begin at 6:15pm at main entrance 

and program will start at 6:30. 
	
	
	

The Central Staff, along with PTA representatives will provide key 
information to help kick off the school year. After the presentation, 

you and your family can take tours of the school and meet new 
families. 

	
The presentation will begin promptly at 6:30 pm with a special 
welcome from Principal Rebecca Littmann and PTA President, 

Andrea Taylor. Students are encouraged to attend to participate in 
welcome activities in the small gym during the presentation and will 

meet up with parents to tour the school. 
	
	

Planning to attend? 
An evite will be 
coming soon! 

	
	
	

*Please note this event is held specifically for families that are  new to the Central 
School district with students in 1st through 4th grades. Families with new 
Kindergarteners should plan on attending the Kindergarten curriculum night. 

	

	
	
	
	
	
	

Questions? Please contact newcomers@centralschoolpta.org 


